HEADTEACHER Mr. W Allen



Fulwood Road Sheffield S10 3QA

Telephone: (0114) 230 2461 Fax: (0114) 263 0189

E-mail: enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

headteacher@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Website: www.nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Friday 20th June 2025

## Cycle Speedway - Y5 Finals - Graves Park

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in the cycle speedway finals on Tuesday 8<sup>th</sup> July 2025 at Graves Park Cycle Speedway track.

The finals start at 10am and finish at 2pm. It is only a team of four children and we are asking if parents can help with lifts.

Please can you contact me at <u>y5@nethergreen-jun.sch.uk</u> if you can help. We would need to leave school at 9.30am and be collected at 2pm.

Children will need to wear a long sleeved top and bottoms. All other equipment is provided. Children will also need a snack, drink and will need to bring any medication they require, clearly labelled.

Please note your child may be photographed as part of the trip and their photo used to promote the event or celebrate back in school. If you do not wish for your child to be photographed, please indicate on ParentPay.

## To give permission for your child to take part and give photo consent please complete details on ParentPay.

Should you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Killian Lomas









